
COVID-19 Update 

 
Dear Clients, 
 
As restrictions and regulations begin to lessen in regards to COVID-19, we want to express 
how much we appreciate your patience as we attempt to navigate the situation.  The health 
and safety of our staff, clients and patients is of course our top priority, so it’s important that 
we continue to comply with social distancing protocols and minimize contact between 
clients and clients and staff in our office.  Therefore, we will continue our curbside service for 
the foreseeable future. 

We realize that the weather is getting warmer and sitting in your car may be uncomfortable 
at times, but we do hope you understand the difficulty we face as we continue to serve you 
and your pets during this uncertain time.  We will do our best to return your pet to you as 
quickly as possible depending upon the reason for the visit.   

In addition, we offer drop off service, or are happy to keep your pet at our office should you 
need to return home or run an errand while you’re waiting.   

And finally, we will be closing on Sunday’s for the foreseeable future.  

We thank you for your continued support and understanding.   

 

The Doctors and Staff of Terra Vista Animal Hospital 

 


